
 

Dear colleagues, 

 

we have a postdoc opening in effective field theory for the many-body problem at IJCLab (a new 

institute formed in Orsay by the fusion of IPNO and other labs). This is a two-year position starting in 

the fall 2021. We seek a researcher with experience in ab initio many-body methods, preferably 

Monte Carlo, and/or effective field theory. 

 

I would greatly appreciate if you could forward this email to potential candidates. They should not 

hesitate to contact me if they need more information. 

 

Candidates should submit a statement of research interests and a CV, including lists of publications, 

talks, and other scientific activities. In addition, they should arrange for three letters of 

recommendation to be sent directly. All materials should be sent in pdf to vankolck@ijclab.in2p3.fr. 

Review of applications will start on March 15, 2021, and continue until the position is filled. 

 

Best regards, 

Bira van Kolck. 
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